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WHA Launches an Improved Website

Wisconsin Hospital Association (WHA) has officially unveiled an improved website. The team spent
a significant amount of time researching best practices to elevate the user experience. Some of the
major enhancements include:

Better search functionality – find exactly what you’re looking for faster and easier.

A fresh, modern design – this sleek, user-friendly and intuitive new design makes the website
much more navigable.

https://www.wha.org/
https://www.wha.org/Search/Index?searchText=&page=1
https://www.wha.org/Search/Index?searchText=&page=1


More relevant, updated content – the latest information, insights and resources are now
available at your fingertips.

https://www.wha.org/advocacy
https://www.wha.org/advocacy


Check out the upgraded website now at www.wha.org. For any comments or questions, please
contact communications@wha.org.
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